
 

P.O. Box 3364, Walnut Creek, CA 94598  ◼  Office: 925.939.1916  ◼  Fax: 925.939.1933  ◼  www.crisis-center.org 
REV. 09/01/21 

Portraits of Hope 
 

Transforming photos into timeless memorials 
 

The Crisis Center is proud to announce a partnership with Bill Small, a local artist, 
to offer clients, volunteers, and staff a unique opportunity to honor and 
memorialize a lost loved one.   
 
Portraits of Hope transforms a simple picture into a beautiful one-of-a-kind 
portrait that can be treasured for years to come.  The portrait project is offered at 
no cost to Crisis Center clients, volunteers, and staff as part of their journey 
through grief and in many cases, an important step towards healing and hope.   
 
To participate in the project, you will need to complete the Information Form on 
our website and upload a digital picture of your loved one:  

 
https://www.crisis-center.org/portraits-of-hope/ 

 
Counselors are available 24/7 if you would like support.  Contact us by calling 211, 
800-833-2900, or texting HOPE to 20121. 
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